Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA



inspiring excellence

PO Box 6265 South Yarra Victoria 3141 Australia

27th November 2012

Dear Mr Secretary-General,

Please be advised that our Alto 2012 Communication on Progress will be submitted one week late as I will be on annual leave on and around the current due date (December 6th 2012) so will not be available to submit the document.

Sincerely,

Jane Toward

Corporate Responsibility Manager

Alto Packaging Limited 19 Keeling Road, Henderson PO Box 21-308, Waitakere Auckland, New Zealand 0650 Telephone +64 9 836 0225 Facsimile +64 9 836 0456 enquiries@alto.co.nz www.alto.co.nz